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I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to this application.
This is a residential area and having a licence until 3am is clearly ridiculous – I also suspect that
this a tactical bid for 3am hoping for (say) 1am.
I think 11am is a reasonable closing time.
I also thought that this  was a business school – why should they be allowed to create an
entertainment environment.  They should be restricted to educational activities.
I also note that the application is very light on additional information in response to the
questions on the form.  Are they doing this seriously?
Please protect the quality of life in this relatively quiet residential corner of the City.  It is not just
the noise from the venue but the outpouring of people and noise (and probably rubbish,
cigarette ends etc) at 3am.
Thank you
 
Paul Edwards
Flat 
43 Bartholomew Close
EC1A 7HN
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 




